
 

 

Luxulyan School Newsletter 
        AUTUMN TERM NO 11 

         30th November 2018 
 

ADDRESS: Luxulyan School, Luxulyan, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL30 5EE 

* A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website 

Autumn Term - Week 11 
 
December is here (tomorrow!), therefore lots of exciting festive things are   
starting to happen at Luxulyan… 
 
Thank you to everyone for supporting today’s non-uniform day with donations towards the School 
Christmas fair.  
 

Today is also the first day of the ‘Luxulyan Christmas shopping days’. We have had so much, very 
kindly donated and there’s some real bargains to grab!  
 
25 SLEEPS TO GO! 
 

 

 
                  

 

 This week’s word is- ‘emulate’ – which means ‘match’ or ‘imitate’ 
 

HAPPY FRIDAY! 
 
Mrs L-D-L. 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS—WEEKS COMMENCING 10TH DECEMBER AND 17TH DECEMBER 
 

The last week for After School Clubs will be the week beginning Monday 3rd December. 

 

Clubs will resume in January—week commencing 21st January— Details of our new after school 

clubs will be sent out in January 2019. 

 

 

 

NATIVITY PLAY 

The Nativity play on the 18th 

December 2018 will start at 

10am at the Village Hall, not 

9am as previously stated to 

allow school pupils and pre-

school pupils to set up/

prepare for the performance. 

PALS—CHRISTMAS FAYRE—8TH DECEMBER 2018 
 

PALS have joined forces with Luxulyan Pre-School to hold our Christmas Fayre 
on the 8th December 10-12pm at Luxulyan School. Any help would be          

appreciated. 

PALS—CHRISTMAS DISCO—13TH DECEMBER 2018 

Pals have also organised a Christmas Disco this year on Thursday 13th         

December 4-6pm at the village hall. Tickets are £2.50 which will include hot 

dog drink and glow stick.  

The disco is open to everyone so all friends and family. Please speak to Suzy 

Hamilton regarding the tickets.   

Suzy Hamilton-Ellery 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
5th December—Cross Country—Par 
6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class 
12th December—Ash Class—Vision Screening 
17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal 
18th December—Christmas Performance  
19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch 
20th December -Christmas jumper day and parties— Early finish 1.30pm 
 
JANUARY 
9th January—Cross Country—Par 
15th January—Football/Netball Away to Foxhole School 
22nd January—Football/Netball Home to St Dennis 
29th January—Football/Netball Home to Bugle School 
 
FEBRUARY 
6th February—Cross Country—Par 
12th February—Football/Netball Away to Treverbyn School 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—09.11.18—29.11.18 

Well Done to Sycamore Class this week 96.9% attendance 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER—WEDNESDAY 
19TH DECEMBER 2018 

Roast Turkey & Chipolata Sausage 
or  

Quorn Roast 
  

Served with 
Roast Potatoes, 

 Sage and Onion Stuffing 
Gravy 

Carrot & Garden Pea Medley 
Honey Roasted Parsnips 

 
Dessert  

Christmas Vanilla Shortbread Biscuit 
Or 

Christmas Pudding with Custard 
 

Please return your child’s order form 
by Wednesday 5th December 2018 

Early Finish—Thursday 20th December 

2018 

We are finishing at 1.30pm on Thursday 

20th December. 

PARKING ON THE DOUBLE YELLOW 

LINES/ZIG ZAG LINES 
 

Please can we ask again to NOT to park on 

the double yellow lines outside of the school 

gates.  

This request is being made for the safety of 

our children when entering or leaving the 

school. Thank you. 

THANK YOU TO PALS 
 

‘A massive thank you to PALS for their    
extremely generous donation of 

£1279.24, which is to go towards the 
completion of our new and improved    

library.  

This amount will purchase a final order of 
books, meaning our library is fully stocked 
with books linked to AR Reader and some 

comfortable library seating. We are    
planning an official re-opening of the    
library when everything is done and    

further information on this will be         

provided closer to the time.' 

Mrs LDL 


